
  
2530        Special Release     18 October, 2010

Re: Menace of Roaming Animals

Management had earlier appealed to members of the University community to keep their 
domestic animals in check in a Special Release 2271 dated 30 January, 2009.

Management has however noted with dismay again that these animals are still roaming 
the campus and causing a lot of havoc which includes the pollution of the environment. 

Management has received myriads of complaints from Departments and Units and finds 
the pollution of the environment very disturbing and most times embarrassing.

Management  has  therefore  mandated  the  Security  Unit  and  any  aggrieved  person  to 
impound these animals and hand them over to the Zoological Garden. 

Thank you.

Omotayo O. Ikotun (Mrs.)
Registrar


